
CPC/Treatment Report for May 19th D9 MeeƟng

 At last meeƟng CPC were approved to spend up to $50 on to purchase pamphlets. 
These were purchased and samples available for review.

 At the 19th CPC commiƩee Kris shared that now he has a QR code that we can link to our local 
A.A. website.

 Barbara secured a shared booth for our joint public informaƟon event on July 4th.

 The CPC commiƩee will be preparing a flyer announcing ing this event and asking for volunteers 
to man the booth in 2 hour increments.

 Janet will be mailing out A.A. informaƟon to medical professionals.

 Following our last commiƩee meeƟng there was an acƟon to look into sharing a booth at the 
July 4th event in Pioneer park with Al-Anon. Al-Anon agreed to share the cost of the table: $60 
total. More info to follow as the commiƩee only met earlier to start discussing and planning this
event. We welcome any volunteers to help be available to share AA.

 Took part in the Area CPC meeƟng on first Thursday of the month. We are going through the 
CPC Workbook. We spent a very producƟve session looking into anonymity in relaƟon to CPC 
and Public InformaƟon service work and considering our TradiƟons. We were reminded that 
our aim is to share the AA message and not promote ourselves. 

 CPC commiƩee met today at 4pm.

o  I shared the lessons learned in the Area Google meets meeƟng.
o  We discussed the July 4th event
o A leƩer proposed to go to Health Professional as an introductory contact along with a 

pamphlet and schedule was shared and was approved for mailing.


